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Enrollment & Classes: Since the last meeting, we have had one student transfer 

out of AK-TRIALS to a site school within the district. 

 

Second quarter report cards 

have been completed. It was 

exciting seeing the various 

projects students are working 

on in addition to core subject 

area studies. Families often 

find unique ways to interweave 

arts and the local culture into 

their studies.  

 

A few AK-TRAILS students 

have enrolled in dual credit 

opportunities again this 

semester. As a culminating 

activity for one of their classes, two students will be traveling to Anchorage for a 

Rising Educators Conference on February 

19th-22nd.  

 

Sports: NYO, archery, and Taekwando are 

in full swing. Students are excited for 

upcoming competitions, which will determine 

their ability to travel to additional meets. 

 

Testing: Testing results have been provided 

to all students who participated in Winter 

Assessments.  

 

 



                          

Purchasing: With a purchasing deadline of March 30th, we are busy processing 

second semester purchase and reimbursement requests with increasing frequency.  

 

Professional Development:  

●​ On January 21st, Cassandra Christopherson participated in a district-wide 

inservice concerning practices for student engagement. Cassandra is also 

busy with Alaska Reads Act Letrs training and a class in literacy leadership 

development.  

 

 

Report Respectfully Submitted by Cassandra Christopherson 

 

SISD Vision: 
"Students are equipped to achieve their dreams and aspirations" 

SISD Mission: 
"Set a foundation by cultivating experiences for students to develop goals and thrive in an ever-changing world.” 



                          

 

 



                          

 



                          

 

 



 

 


